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Dear Valued Supplier, 

 

Following the successful rollout of Icertis Releases 1A and 1B, we are now preparing for Release 

1C, scheduled for 7 July 2025. This final release completes the implementation of Icertis, after 

which all active contracts will be managed within the Icertis platform. 

As part of this transition, we are approaching the system freeze for CLMS—the platform 
currently used to manage your contracts. This freeze is a necessary step to enable the extraction 
and migration of contract data into Icertis. 

 

Important Information 

During the CLMS Freeze Period: 

• CLMS will be read-only from the start of the freeze period until the system is 
decommissioned. 

• All communications with your Woodside contacts must be via email during this time. 
• Any changes made in CLMS during the freeze will not be saved or migrated to Icertis. 
• All documentation related to active contracts will be migrated to Icertis, including 

contracts, variations, and key communications. If you wish to retain any contract 
documents for your own records, please download them before the CLMS system is 
decommissioned. 

If you have any questions, please contact your Woodside Contracts Adviser.  

Thank you for your cooperation and continued support. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Icertis Project Team 

14 May 2025 
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